
Judiciary alerts public to fraudulent
email

The following is issued on behalf of the Judiciary:

     The Judiciary today (January 19) reminded members of the public to stay
vigilant to a fraudulent email sent under the email account
"teresa.cheng@judiciary.hk" and carrying a suspected link to a malicious
file.

     The Judiciary confirmed that the email account concerned is fake and has
reported the case to the Police. Members of the public are reminded not to
open any suspicious email, nor to click on their embedded links. 
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